
Schimsa, Rebecca

From: Ryan Luther <ryanluther710@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, August 28, 2014 5:43 PM
To: Schimsa, Rebecca
Subject: FOIA Request

To whom this may concern,

1 am a private citizen looking to make a public records request. If this is the wrong address to contact, please provide me with the 
correct address.

1 am writing to request access to public records in accordance with the SC Freedom of Information Act (FOIA). I would like all 
written communication (letters, emails, faxes, etc) between the governor's office and SLED from July 1, 2014 to the present.

1 prefer all documents in electronic format if available. If they are not available electronically, please fax them to 1.866.356.2010. If 
unavailable by fax or electronically, please contact me and we can figure out how to move forward. You can 
email ryanluther? 10@yahoo.cpni if you have any questions.

Thank you for your time,

Ryan Luther
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